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South Texas political patrones such as James B. Any errors are
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The new track, more than half of which Across Texas (1894)
laid between andcrossed the state both east-west Across Texas
(1894) north-south to provide faster and cheaper
transportation for people and products. If you believe from
the evidence that the defendant did kill the deceased, Riddle,
as charged in the indictment, but should further believe from
the evidence that at the time defendant Across Texas (1894) up
his pistol and fired the first shot fired by him, the deceased
Riddle, or the policeman, Early, was attempting to use upon
him a deadly weapon, or by some act done by said Riddle or
Early at the time reasonably indicated to the defendant, and
created in the mind of the defendant a reasonable expectation
or fear that they were or either of them was about to make an
unlawful attack upon the defendant with a weapon calculated to
produce death or serious bodily injury, then it would be
presumed from such act that they intended to make use of such
weapon to kill the defendant, or to inflict serious bodily
injury upon him, and you will in such case acquit the
defendant as having acted in his lawful self-defense.
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of Christ, Presbyterians, and Lutherans were the next most
numerous Christian groups. Black Republicans faced growing
opposition to their participation in the voting process,
despite the declining black percentage of state population.
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